
 

   

 

 

   
  

MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS 
Office of the Superintendent 

1014 ROUTE 601 • SKILLMAN, NJ • 08558-21 19 
Telephone: (609) 466-7601 - Fax: (609) 466-0944 

Date: April 11, 2025 

Subject: A Spring Break Message from Superintendent McLoughlin 

Dear Montgomery Township School District Community, 

With spring break upon us, I want to take a moment to express my appreciation for all you do 
to support our schools. This has been a busy and productive school year thus far. I hope the 
week ahead gives you a chance to rest and enjoy time with family and friends. 

As a reminder, all schools will be closed from Monday, April 14, 2025 through Monday, April 
21, 2025. Schools will reopen on Tuesday, April 22, 2025, due to the emergency closing 
day used on February 6, 2025. You can visit our Calendars and Schedules page to view 
the updated District Calendar, A/B Day Schedule, and 6-Day Schedule files. 

Enjoy the break! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Mary E. McLoughlin 
Superintendent of Schools 

https://www.mtsd.k12.nj.us/Domain/1336

